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2 LOCAL PLANNING REVIEW LRB12/12 (AN191-2012) 

 

Planning Application 12/00083/FULL – 309 Strathmartine Road – Increase in Number of 

Children from 12 to 18 at Mixed Use Dwellinghouse and Children’s Day Nursery 

 

Review documents have previously been circulated and are on deposit at Corporate Services 

Reception, 4th Floor, 21 City Square, Dundee.  Copies will also be available at the meeting. 

An accompanied site visit took place on 8th November, 2012. 

 

The Local Review Body is asked in terms of the Local Review Procedure Regulations to determine 

the review. 

 

 


